October 22, 1973

Mr. K.J. Kachadourian
2567 Kensington Road
Eagt Meadow, L.IL ,N.Y. 11554

Dear Mr. Kachadourian:

You were kind enough to make a generous donation of
$25. 00 to the Armenian Diocege in July of 1972, for which we
are most grateful. It represented the sort of personal support
which His Emieance Archbishop Torkom Manoogian has been
trying to encourage and shape into an effective Stewardship pro-
gram.

such a program hag been instituted now, and actually
been in practice for about a year,

We thought you might be interested in seeing the literature
we prepared about it,

Veny best wishes.

sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director



